PRESS RELEASE

Let’s Talk About Penrith
The hard work for Penrith’s Neighbourhood Development Plan is underway with the first meeting of the core group, which included town councillors, representatives of the Chamber of Trade, PACT, CAFs, Eden Arts, Cumbria Youth Alliance and the secondary schools, taking place on 1st March.
Representatives of the 125 community groups, associations and business groups in Penrith have been invited to a consultation event on 15th March.
We want to consult you to ensure that the Neighbourhood Development Plan reflects the wishes of the community wherever possible.  Your views are essential to help the group formulate the policies that, if adopted, are used by the Planning Officers at Eden District Council when considering planning applications within the parish area.
We will have a stall in Devonshire Street on 18th March at Penrith Goes Orange and will be holding a drop-in session on 1st April in St Andrews Parish Rooms.  Please come along and see us and give us your comments on issues such as transport and signage, greenspaces, housing, the town centre, business and tourism and heritage and assets
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